Math Club

Spring 2018

What’s new?

This semester we will be experimenting with holding regular club hours, in ad-
dition to our meetings. This will take place either in the math library, or in the
math seminar room (Ingersoll 1146).

This semester problem solving sessions will be slightly less random, and in-
volve a specific topic with the goal of teaching different techniques. Our first
session will involve methods of solving recursively defined expressions such as:

Express the solution to {/w\/ w1/ 7+/7. .. in closed form.

We will be holding special elections beginning next week to fill vacated roles.

Semester Plans

This semester we aim to have approximately four lectures, and four problem
solving sessions. The exact dates are not yet determined, though they will be
sent to our mailing list when they become finalized. If you have a preferred
speaker in mind, or a topic you’d like to see covered either in a talk or problem
solving session, then please do contact us about it.

Contact

Email: bcmathclub@gmail. com
Facebook: facebook.com/bcmathclub
Bulldog: lorgsync.com/127913/chapter
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